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Entrance to Teacher Education 
 
In response to Senate Bill 2188, MACTE recommends that MDE adhere to state law.  Candidates 
entering teacher education must have an ACT of 21 or Pass Praxis Core at the national 
recommended score for admission to teacher education.  A minimum sub-score is not in 
statute.*   
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*Institutions have the right to impose minimum sub-scores if they so choose. 


